
July 15, 2020 
 
The start of the 2020-2021 school year is just one month away.  We are excited to have 
students back on campus, but know there are still some questions regarding events this 
summer and the start of school.  
 
Prom will be held Friday, August 7th at Eagle Bluff Ranch.  Last year’s juniors and seniors 
should have received an email from Mr. Toensing asking if they plan to attend.  It is important 
that students respond so that more plans can be made and details can be shared.  We will 
share the schedule for the evening later this month.  We know some students may not be able 
to attend, but the venue is very large and has great outdoor space that will allow for a wonderful 
evening for our students. 
 
Graduation is scheduled for Saturday, August 8th.  Baccalaureate will be held in the gym at 
10am, and graduation will be held in the gym at 2pm.  Graduates will gather for baccalaureate 
at 9:30am in B111, and once again at 1pm in B111 for graduation.  Honor cords will be 
distributed when we meet in B111 prior to baccalaureate.  Graduates should continue to monitor 
their SPLHS email accounts for other reminders and details regarding graduation.  
 
There have been many changes to our lives and routines since March.  Saint Paul Lutheran 
High School will continue to monitor the guidance provided by local health authorities as we 
make plans for the fall semester.  Even with some minor changes, it will be great to have you 
back on campus.  We know students are anxious to choose classes.  We hope to be able to 
send out information regarding scheduling very soon.  Mrs. Fiene sent a form to all students that 
asks students to indicate whether they will be on campus or if they need online classes for the 
fall semester.  Students should complete this form as soon as possible.  We are looking forward 
to this year and asking for the Lord’s guidance as we do “Everything in Christ”.  
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